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CITY BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
MINUTES:  August 4, 2010 

To be approved by a motion on September 1, 2010 
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Verne Bass Boardmember - 1 1 1 - - E R      

Jeff Bollman Chairman - 1 1 1 - - 1 1      

Paul Cox Boardmember - 1 1 1 - - 1 E      

Daniel Eggen Vice Chairman - 1 1 1 - - 1 1      

Neil Kiner Boardmember - 1 1 1 - - 1 1      

Barbara Walborn Boardmember - 1 1 1 - - 1 E      

Terry Matson Boardmember - - E A - - A R      
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Variance 0 2 5 0 0 0 1 1 4    12 

 
The City Board of Adjustment met in the City Council Chambers. The meeting was not convened as 
there was not a quorum of Board members.  There are two positions open as  
Boardmember Terry Matson and Boardmember Verne Bass have submitted letters of resignation.  
Nicole Cromwell stated that the applicants had been notified by phone of this possibility this 
afternoon.  The public hearing for Variance #1073-712 Avenue B will be postponed and held at the  
next meeting on Wednesday, September 1, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.   
 

 
Other Business/Announcements: 

A.  The next City Board of Adjustment will be held on Wednesday, September 1, 2010.  Four 
variance applications will be reviewed.   
 
 

Adjournment: 6:20 p.m. 
This session was closed at 6:20 p.m. 
 
 
       Chairman Jeff Bollman 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
Tamara L. Deines, Planning Clerk 


	Daniel Eggen

